
OFFICIAL NOTICE
The Board of School Directors
of  the  Penn  Hills  School
District, Pittsburgh, PA 15235
is requesting sealed Request
for Proposals (RFPs) for open
pass thru metal detectors

Penn Hills School District
metal detectors

Penn Hills School District (“the
District”)  is  requesting
proposals pertaining to Penn
Hills School District
Installation of new open pass
thru metal detectors
RFPs  may  be  obtained  via
email  to,  Brandon  Chabola
Director  of  Plant  Services,
bchabo@phsd.k12pa.us  or
from  the  District’s
Administrative Offices at 260
Aster  Street,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15235
Proposals must be received
no  later  than  Monday,
August  7,  2023  by  10:00
A.M.  at  the  Administrative
Offices,  260  Aster  Street,
Pittsburgh, PA 15235
The Board of School Directors
reserves the right to reject any
or all proposals.

Brandon Chabola
Director of Plant Services
Penn Hills School District

Board of School Directors


